
 

NORTH COLLEGE PARK COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION 

c/o Youth & Family Services 

4912 Nantucket Rd. 

College Park, MD 20740 
 
 
        June 3, 2020 
 
Terry L. Bellamy 
Director, Dept. of Public 
  Works and Transportation 
Prince George’s County, Maryland 
9400 Peppercorn Place, Suite 300 
Largo, MD  20774 
 
 
Dear Mr. Bellamy; 
 
The North College Park Community Association would like to bring to your attention 
the bollards located on Cherry Hill Road just west of Route 1.  The bollards, which 
were placed at the location about a decade ago, were the direct result of a request by 
residents in the Cherry Hill and North Autoville neighborhoods and supported by 
then County Councilperson Mary Lehman.  
 
Until about three years ago, the bollards had been effective in keeping vehicles from 
making left hand turns from the College Park Marketplace onto Cherry Hill Rd. 
which was the initial purpose.  Over the years, however, they have become a safety 
hazard, as well as an eyesore as they are knocked down and dragged down the 
street.  Furthermore, they no longer serve their purpose because the majority of 
them are missing. 
 
As North College Park residents who drive this road on a daily basis, we would 
appreciate your agency replacing and restoring the bollards this summer.  Thank 
you for your time and consideration. 
 
Respectfully, 
 

Mary C. Cook 

Mary C. Cook 
President 
North College Park 
  Community Association 
 
Cc:  Councilmember Tom Dernoga 
        City of College Park Mayor and Council 
        Delegate Mary Lehman 


